Dear Children of 2A,

I hope you are all keeping yourselves busy and safe, remember keep washing your hands just how Florence Nightingale and Farmer Tom told us to. I miss having you all in our classroom, but I have been on Purplemash every day to see how everyone is doing with their online work. 

Thank you for all the hard work you have been doing at home. 
I would love to see any other activities you have been doing, whether it is reading, cooking or helping with chores at home. If you have any photos of these activities that you would like to share, please email them to the school so that I can see them. 

Looking forward to seeing you all soon. 
Keep up the hard work!

From, Ms Adams
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